
Cowan Public School  -  Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Welcome back to a very busy term.  Year 6 
2019 last term at Primary School. 
 
RUSH  HOUR—25th October 
There are so many people to thank for 
supporting us for the fete and I will do my best 
over the next few newsletters to do so.  
However, I urge you please to support our local 
businesses as they help our community thrive in 
many ways and they are so generous with time 
and money to help support Cowan Public 
School. 
 
McGRATH  REAL  ESTATE  
I would like to thank McGrath 
Berowra for their fabulous donation of 
a $1000 to help with setting up the 
fete.  Please visit our wonderful staff 
in the McGrath Bounty Café on Friday 
night.    
 
BENDIGO  BANK  BEROWRA 
Bendigo Bank donated $460 to go 
towards our markets.  Please consider using your 
local bank for your banking needs.  The money 
has helped us to buy initial supplies for our fete.   
 
APEX  BEROWRA 
Apex Berowra have kindly donated 
$750 towards upper primary reading 
resources.  I am so pleased we have an 
opportunity to upgrade our resources.  Thank 
you Berowra Apex, every donation makes a 
huge difference.  They have also donated the use 
of the jumping castle for our fete.   
 
KINDERGARTEN  ORENTATION  
Kinders 2020 
Our Kindergarten transition program for 2020 
Kindergarten students will be held on 
Wednesday 13th, 20th and 27th November, 
2019 at 9am.  On Wednesday 27th we would 
like the parents to stay and listen to a few guest 
speakers from the local community.  
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Dates to Remember 

Cowan Band Tour                                Oct 30th 

Cake Day 31st 

New Cowan OOSH begins                 Nov 4th 

Anti-bullying by Spicks & Specks 5th 

Dyslexia Day 6th 

Please refer to website for all calendar dates 

Peer Reading—Tuesdays & Thursdays  

Cowan Band—Wednesdays at 7.30am  

Music Tutor Program—Individual Days  

Cowan Dance Group—Fridays 8am  

PSSA Sport—Fridays 9-11am   

cowan-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
www.cowan-p.schools.det.nsw.edu.au 
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On Wednesday 13th and 20th you can leave your 
child with us and come back at the duration of 
the session.  The program is designed to help the 
children feel relaxed and comfortable about 
starting at school by introducing them to the 
teachers and to their new friends in and enjoyable 
and informal manner.  We encourage our new 
Kinders to stay and enjoy recess and play with 
our students.  
 
SCHOOL  LEADERSHIP 
Today the school leadership team visited NSW 
Parliament House. The school leaders were given 
the opportunity to listen to issues that affect them 
and to hear ideas about how we can make our 
community even better.  All leaders represented 
Cowan PS well.  Well done! 
 
BEFORE  AND  AFTER  SCHOOL  CARE 
Starting date is 4th November.  YAY.  Please 
visit the OSH table at the Christmas Twilight 
Market/Rush Hour and introduce yourself or visit 
their website to enrol. 
https://communityosh.fullybookedccms.com.au/f
amily/login 
 
BOOK  WEEK 
What a fabulous last day of term.  Photos of the 
day coming soon!  Special thanks to Mrs Scanes 
and Miss Roberts for organising.   
 
ASQUITH  GIRLS & BOYS  HIGH (Year 5) 
Please find later in this newsletter a flyer for 
the Asquith Girls High School Year 5 High 
School Experience Day.  They invite the Year  
5 female students to an event which will be held 
on Thursday 21 November 2019 from 8.30am to 
2.30pm.   
 

This day will enable Year 5 girls to participate in 
a number of inspiring and innovative activities, 
and experience the range of diverse and positive 
opportunities offered at Asquith Girls High 
School.  
              …..continued next page 

Cowan Public School … a vibrant and caring learning community 

Cowan Band Evening Performance 6th 

Red Day Lunch Ordering 8th 

NBHS Circus Show 12th 

Kindy Orientation Session #1 13th 
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Rush Hour/Christmas Twilight Market… 
Friday 25th October 2019 
Looking forward to seeing everyone at our special night 
tomorrow.  It should be great!  Thank you again to all in 
supporting this big event for our School. 
Thank you 
Lynne Scanes 

 
Sportspro Education Program… 
 All students take part in Sportspro skills-based program  

 Every Monday, finishing on 18th November 

 Run in two groups, K-2 and Yrs3-6 

 Students are to wear their sports uniform on these 
Mondays. 

 Cost to each student is $30 and is included in our Term 4 
For further information regarding Sportspro go to: 
www.sportspro.com.au. 

 
Cowan Band… 
The Band Tour in Berowra occurs on Wednesday 30th 
October, along with an evening performance on 
Wednesday 6th November.  Last rehearsals will be 
Wednesday 30th October—before school. 

 

Asquith Boys High School are holding a similar  event on 
the same day, but I have not yet received the flyer.   
 
WOOLWORTHS  EARN  &  LEARN 
We have received our rewards.  We received new gardening 
gloves for the children and two reading group sets of books 
for the primary class.  Thank you everyone who brought in 
the stickers. 
 
NEW LAPTOPS 
We have just received 14 laptops which I am currently setting 
up ready for lessons in the classroom.  These laptops connect 
to our WiFi.  More information in coming weeks on how we 
are using them in the classroom. 
 
BAND PERFORMANCE 
Band have started practicing for the Berowra Musica 
performance with our neighbouring schools.  We wish them 
luck in their up and coming performance on November 6th 
and we hope they have fun. 
 
ETHICS CLASS 
Ethic classes will start next Monday.  We are looking forward 
to see how the new program runs over the next term. 
 
SPORTSPRO 
SportsPro have started.  The children were having great fun 
on Monday. This term the children are working on 
fundamental skills. Children are developing a general 
awareness of how basic movement skills apply in play and 
other introductory movement experiences through to refining 
and applying movement skills creatively to a variety of 
challenging situations.  Sports uniform are to be worn on 
Mondays, as well as Fridays. 
  
SPICKS and SPECKS 
On Tuesday 5th November we have a theatre company 
coming to Cowan PS.  The students will watch a production 
on anti-bullying.  This will be a powerful message, about all 
types of different bullying.  Follow up lessons will happen in 
the classroom.   
 
GRANTS 
At the moment I have 2 grants in. 
1. For resurfacing the oval 
2. Electronic sign  
Grants come up all the time; it is just a matter of finding and 
asking for the right item for the criteria presented.  We are 
still wanting to do the playground equipment, and split this up 
into small jobs and do over time, while waiting for more 
funding. 
 
Kind Regards 
Tracey Darby  
Principal 
 
PSSA Report… 
To wrap up Term 3 in style, the Cowan PSSA League Tag 
teams played  two great games against Brooklyn's junior and 
senior sides. All students put in great effort and 
sportsmanship.  For both matches, the Cowan team were 
ahead for the majority of the games, with each match ending 
in a happy draw.  Colo, Will and Charlotte received 
players' of the match for their games. 
 

For Round 5, Week 1 Term 4, Cowan versed Hornsby South. 
The teams were lead by Ellie and Raeke and the juniors score 
was 3-9 HS way, and seniors 2-9.  Players of the match were 
Harvey, who scored an incredible try and Sasu for continuous 
dedication and flair with the football. 

 

P&C SPOT   
 

Hello everyone! 
 
A big thank you to all who attended the working bee on 
Sunday 13th.  It was a great turn out with many tasks being 
accomplished.  It was lovely to chat with everyone and catch 
up after the holidays whilst getting in and making our school 
a nicer place for our kids. 
 
As most of you know we have Rush Hour/Twilight Markets 
this Friday night.  If you haven’t already put your name 
down, could we ask for one person from each family to 
assist on either the BBQ or stall on the night?  So far I have 
about 6 or 7 helpers but if you could please jump on the 
table/BBQ on the night to relieve these people for a break it 
would be much appreciated.  Many hands make light work  
 
Being Term 4 we have a number of events coming up that 
the P&C will be responsible for.  Please attend our next 
meeting or see Kelly or Jo if you can assist at all.  It is a 
busy period and we would really appreciate any assistance 
that is offered for these events.  
 
We are attempting to run a disco a little later in the term for 
ALL years.  I would love someone to coordinate this, which 
would involve decorations and organising food.  I have 
someone who I think will do the music so really just need 
someone with an artistic flare and some vision to make it a 
memorable night for the kids.  Please see Kelly if you are 
interested in taking this on!  More details to follow soon. 
 
We will advise of the next P&C meeting shortly.  
 
Enjoy the lead up to Christmas, 
 
The P&C Executive 
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What’s Coming In Term 4… 
 Fridays 9-11am—PSSA League Tag 

 Wed 13th, 20th & 27th Nov—Kindy Orientation Days 
            —Wed 27th Nov—Parent Session 

 Wed 20th Nov—Cake Day 

 Tues 26th Nov—Yr6 Mini Fete 

 Wed 4th Dec—Cake Day 

 Fri 6th Dec—Red Day Lunch Ordering 

 Tues 10th Dec—Yr6 Farewell 

 Mon 16th Dec—Rehearsal & Presentation Night  
 Tues 17th Dec—Reports sent home and Platinum Awardee 

Outing 
 Wed 18th Dec—Whole School Fun Day Excursion 
 Wednesday 18th December—Last Day of Term 4 and the 

2019 School Year for our students 

 All dates are on our School website calendar: 
     https://cowan-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/news/2019/4/term- 
     calendar.html. 
 
 

Kindergarten Orientation Days… 
 Wednesday 13th, 20th and 27th November  

 Sessions are from 9.00-11.00am 

 Parent information session on Wednesday 27th 
November is from 9.00-10.30am 

 Invitations will be forwarded to all our known 2020 
starters.  If you know of any child/children who have 
recently moved/are moving to Cowan, please inform 
them of these Orientation dates. 

 
Term Fees 
It would be appreciated if our Term 4 fees could be paid as 
soon as possible, including any from previous terms.  If you 
are having difficulty in paying any of these fees, please 
contact Mrs Darby in confidence.  Thank you. 

 
Cake Days... 
Our Cake Days in Term 4 are as follows: 

 Thursday 31st October (due to our  Band tour ing on 
Wednesday 30th) with the Balnave, Meyers and Dillon 
families providing 

 Wednesday 20th November with the Brown and 
Hodder families providing 

 Wednesday 4th December with the Anderson and 
Birkneh families providing 

 Thank you to all these families in advance.   

 If your child forgets their cake money on cake day, we do 
allow IOUs, however, these must be paid by the 
following cake day.  If not paid, that student will not be 
able to purchase a cake.   

 

Positive Behaviour Focus... 
 

Week 3: 
 

RESPECT :  ACCEPT others’ differences and be KIND to All 
 
 

Week 4: 
 

RESPONSIBILITY : Take OWNERSHIP of your actions. 

RESPECT 

RESPONSIBILITY 

Responsibility—Take OWNERSHIP of your 

actions: Taking pride in trying to do the right 

thing, but then being honest when you’ve done 

something wrong and learning from your mistakes. 

Respect—ACCEPT others’ differences and be KIND to all: 

Being kind and showing courtesy to all shows that we accept our 

own and other people’s differences and that we want to help others 

feel good about themselves, which can make us feel good too. 



Please see our School office if  you would like further information 



 




